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Kindergarten	Registration	
March	27th	–	March	31st	

	 	 	 Where:	 Highland	Elementary	School	
	 	 	 When:		 Monday,	March	27th	–	Friday,	March	31st	
	 	 	 Time:	 	 8:00	a.m.	to	3:00	p.m.	
	
Parents,	
	
We	are	delighted	to	have	your	student	with	us	for	the	upcoming	school	year.		Making	sure	your	child	
has	a	positive	experience	at	Highland	Elementary	is	a	priority	with	us.	
	
The	State	of	Utah	requires	your	child	to	be	five	years	old	before	September	2,	2017	to	register.		Please	
be	aware	that	before	we	can	register	your	child	we	will	need	a	birth	certificate	and	proof	of	all	
immunizations	that	are	required	to	enter	school	within	the	Alpine	School	District.		If	you	do	not	have	
both	required	documents	with	you	at	the	time	you	register	we	will	not	reserve	a	spot	for	your	child	in	
a	kindergarten	class.		
	
	 																																			Please	bring	the	following	with	you:	
	
	 	 	 √ 	 Your	child’s	birth	certificate	
	 	 	 √ 	 Your	child’s	immunization	record	
	
	 	 	 Immunizations	required	by	Utah	State	Law:	
	 	 	 •	5	DTap	(4	if	4th	dose	was	given	after	4th	birthday)	
	 	 	 •	4	Polio	(3	if	3rd	dose	was	given	after	4th	birthday)	
	 	 	 •	2	MMR	
	 	 	 •	3	Hepatitis	B	
	 	 	 •	2	Hepatitis	A	
	 	 	 •	2	Varicella	(Chickenpox	–	if	your	child	has	not	had	them)	
	
Please	help	us	spread	the	news.	Notes	have	gone	home	but	if	you	know	someone	living	in	your	area	
that	will	have	a	kindergarten	student	beginning	school	in	the	fall	and	does	not	currently	have	children	
at	Highland	Elementary,	please	let	them	know	about	these	important	registration	dates.	
	
When	you	come	to	register	your	child	we	will	have	you	put	down	your	choice	of	AM	or	PM	so	we	can	
balance	our	classes.	We	will	give	consideration	to	all	requests	but	we	have	to	make	sure	our	numbers	
are	balanced	and	equal	in	all	classrooms.	
	
You	may	pick	up	registration	materials	before	March	27,	2017.		However,	they	will	not	be	accepted	
until	the	first	day	of	kindergarten	registration.			
	
Thank	you	for	your	consideration	and	understanding	to	this	matter.	


